Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 10:47 AM

To: ‘Jimmie Cooper'

Subject: RE: Oasis SWD Extension

Attachments: Karst SWD_Request UIC Extension_SUB_E-mail_2017-01-17.pdf, Andromeda SWD #1_Request for

Extension of AO SWD-1534.pdf

RE: Cooper 1.7 Well #1 {API 30-025-44455} Township 20 South, Range 37 East NM PM Section 17 2320" FNL & 2200"
FWL

Mr. Cooper,

The Division is in receipt of your written request for an extension of time request to commence injection at the Cooper
1.7 Well #1. The request was received prior to the anniversary date of approval, and the expiration of the order, so it is
therefore timely. The Division will grant a 1 year extension of time (02/20/2021), to complete the well and begin
injection. Though the request has been accepted, an additional correspondence is required that includes two
verifications — that the there is no change in the AOR wells and that the affected parties noticed for the original
application are the same. If either of these items have changed, then additional effort will be required (new affected
parties will be required to be noticed and new AOR wells will be required to be diagramed and submitted for
consideration as an addendum to the original application). Examples of the responses by EOG (simple) and WPX/RKI
(additional info required) are provided. You can submit this information in an e-mail to my address and it will be
attached to the well file. Please contact me with any questions regarding this subject.

Regards,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3477

From: Jimmie Cooper <Oasisswd@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 11:25 AM



To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Oasis SWD Extension

Attached is what we spoke about on Friday.

Jimmie Cooper



